Transcripts of Post-primary - Remote Learning


(MUSIC) The ETI invited all post-primary schools to complete an online consultation on the delivery of remote learning.

The consultation took place the week of the 25 January 2021 and most schools completed the survey.

The responses indicate that post-primary schools were well prepared for this period of lockdown in terms of communicating remote learning protocols and expectations.

The pie chart shows that over two-thirds of schools indicated that: on average over the period of a week, most to almost all pupils registered or logged-on to access activities, in line with the agreed approaches or expectations for the school. 

The bar chart shows that schools are using a wide range of teaching approaches including online platforms and live lessons or sessions, as well as hard copy resources.

Teachers are accessing staff development for remote learning, with almost all schools providing in-house CPD opportunities.

The horizontal bar chart shows that schools are also accessing external support for remote learning from a range of sources.

The bar chart shows that a range of publications is being used by schools, including from CCEA, DE, EA, ETI and other sources.
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A thematic report will publish in March 2021.

The thematic report will include further detail from the consultation.
